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Plipdeco gets new president

President of Plipdeco, Curtis Dennie

Changes continue at the Point Lisas Industrial Port Development Corporation Ltd (Plipdeco), this
time with Dr Curtis Dennie, who previously held the position of vice president— port operations,
moving up to the position of president of the corporation.

Dennie will serve for three months, Plipdeco outlined in a material change notice posted on the
T&T Stock Exchange website yesterday.

It said, “Pursuant to Section 64(1)(b) of the Securities Act 2012, the board of directors of Point Lisas
Industrial Port Development Corporation Ltd hereby notifies of the following material change:
“Effective August 1, 2025, Dr Curtis Dennie, who previously held the position of vice president—
port operations, has been appointed to the positionof president of the corporation, for a period of
three months, concluding on 31, October, 2025. The board of directors extends its congratulations
to Dr Dennie on this appointment and expresses its full confidence in his leadership during this
interim period.”

The entire board of Plipdeco resigned, effective July 18, following the change of government at the
end of April.
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